
Golf Course News 

 

 

 

This winter we have been blessed to have fantastic weather for all of our members to 

enjoy our golf course.   Our Ground Maintenance department has been hard at 

work with our winter works program that includes many items to improve our golf 

course in the upcoming year.  These items include tree trimming, bunker 

renovations, drainage repairs, general landscape cleanup and ornamental tree 

planting 

 

Our tree trimming program is designed to accomplish several goals.  First, we 

strategically trim trees that are causing us shade issues on the golf course and restrict 

our ability to grow quality turf grass.  Secondly, we have many beautiful Banyan and 

Lychee trees that are hidden from view.  Our clean up and trimming program will 

highlight these trees and improve the overall beauty of our course. 

 

We have completed our bunker renovation on holes 13, 15 and 25 in 2016 and you 

will see much more aesthetically pleasing bunkers which make the holes much more 

interesting as well as repairing the drainage and replacing the bunker liners.  These 

bunkers will no longer hold water in heavy rains. 



 

 

We are repairing drainage on holes 2, 7, 9, 16, 21, 22, 25.  The poor drainage in 

these areas seriously impacted our ability to grow grass and will now drain much 

better in during heavy rains resulting in much better turf conditions. 

 

As we discussed earlier, our clean-up program is intended to highlight our many 

beautiful trees in addition to making our golf course look much more detailed and 

clean.  Another benefit to this program is that you will also be able to find your 

errant shots more often and get them back into play. 

 

Thanks to all of our members again and please accept our best wishes in this 

upcoming “Year of the Rooster” 

 

 


